
Year 2 

In this week’s English classes we have been learning about fiction 

texts, using familiar words, and how to use apostrophes to show 

belonging. 

 

In maths we have been learning about position and direction. 

 

Please can I also remind you that we need to try to keep to our 

schedule for reading as much as possible so please take note of the 

schedule when it is uploaded at the beginning of the week and be 

prompt for your session. 

 

Kathryn Morton 

 

 

 


